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	February 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 20117016
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

“I hope all is well. I am making a freedom of information request for the following:

- The number of times a trial at the crown court has been postponed after a prisoner was not delivered to court in the latest financial year for which data is available, broken down by month if possible

Please would you respond by 17 February, which is 20 working days from today?”
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
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